
 
 
From: Jacky Block [mailto:blockhead39@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 4:12 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: Another comment, I forgot! 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
   I earlier wrote an appeal to you regarding the St. Louis River train.  Sorry, I meant to mention 
something else and forgot it.  Enough said about that. 
 
    This petition from the bicyclists in Duluth for their path along Superior S.  Absolutely 
absurd!!!!!!!  Who do they think they are and let me tell  you, THEY are the worse violators of 
the law here.  If I had my way, they wouldn't be here at all, let alone get their own paths. 
 
  Do any of you realize what that would do to people who need to do business downtown and the 
people who work there?  There's not enough parking ramps and they're a pain for people who 
have disabilities.  Again, mindset. 
 
  Thanks to Sharla who responded.  I'm glad you enjoyed the train ride, it is fun and 
different.  Hope you push for it to remain here.   Have a great day!       Jacky Block 
 


